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Somers Govender

From: rodneyharber@mweb.co.za

Sent: Thursday, 12 August 2021 13:51

To: 'Somers Govender'

Cc: 'Robert Brusse'

Subject: Substation flanking Durban City Hall

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

As the Minute Recorder of the SAIAKZN Architectural Heritage Committee, I can attest that Mr Somers Govender, 

presented the ‘artek 4’ sketch plans and conceptual report for the proposed new Substation, flanking Durban City 

Hall, to our Forum meeting for Peer Review, on Thursday 29 October 2020. 

Our Forum is convened to assist members in this regard.  

Several suggestions were made. 

A further presentation was made during our Heritage Committee meeting on Tuesday 10 November 2020 and minuted 

accordingly. 

Our bodies regard this sharing as Public Participation. 

 

Rodney Harber 
Pr. Arch 926   Pr. Pln A/512/86  
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